
The Procurement Officer reserves the right to extend the opening date and also reserves the right to cancel or 
modify this notice when necessary. 

 
 

 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
The public is hereby informed that the Bureau of Public Service System (BPSS) of the Government of 
Palau will be soliciting and accepting sealed bids/proposals from Qualified Independent Certified 
Public Accountants for the performance of financial audits of the ROP State Governments for 
combined fiscal years of 2014-2015 and 2016-2017. 
  

 
This will be a competitive negotiated contract.  The services requested will be funded by local funding. 
The specifications along with the evaluation criteria and all other requirements are being prepared and 
shall be made available on November 16, 2018. The solicitation and bidding periods shall continue for 
more than 30 days or for a minimum of 15 days as determined by the Procurement Officer.  The 
specifications will also be made available on the BPSS Website:  http://palaugov.pw/bpss. Interested 
vendors may obtain copies of specifications by contacting Bureau of Public Service System. 

 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL NO. :   PCS-2019-003 
PUBLIC NOTICE   : November 01 - 15, 2018  
BIDDING PERIOD   : November 16, 2018 – December 17, 2018 
BID OPENING    : December 18, 2018  

 
Proposals or offers may be submitted to  BPSS’ Satellite Office (next to the National Treasury) at the 
Finance Building in Koror.  For more information regarding this notice, please contact BPSS at 
telephone #:  (680) 488-4776 or (680) 767-2415or by email to bpss@palaugov.org. 

Ministry of Finance 
BUREAU OF PUBLIC SERVICE SYSTEM 

3rdFloor, ExecutiveBuilding, National Capitol, Ngerulmud 
P.O. Box 6011, Melekeok, Republic of Palau 96940 

Telephone: (680) 767-2415 / (680) 488-4776   Fax: (680) 767-2416  
E-Mail: bpss@palaugov.orgWebsite: http://www.palaugov.pw/bpss 
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